BLITZING TIGER

MARTIAL ARTS
Our Mission

At our Dojo, we believe in providing a nurturing environment for our students to develop essential skills through
martial arts. Our all-ages program at the elementary school serves as an excellent starting point for our student’s
martial arts journey. As they progress through the program, they will cultivate valuable traits such as respect,
focus, control, discipline, and hard work. These qualities will enable them to graduate from the elementary
program and earn an invitation to join our Dojo and continue their training. This is a great honor for students who
have earned this invitation. It is essential to note that they will still be encouraged to train at the elementary
program to inspire other students and to ensure a smooth transition between environments.
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Our Commitment

Our club prioritizes our student's individual journey in martial arts. Promotions are awarded based on merit,
meaning factors like skill development, positive attitude, and dedication determine advancement. This ensures
students are not just physically prepared for the next level, but also possess the necessary focus and
discipline. This approach fosters a supportive environment where all students can thrive. While some students
may initially progress together, their paths may diverge due to individual learning styles and commitment. Our
instructors remain dedicated to providing the support each student needs to excel on their uniqgue martial arts
journey. We also offer private lessons to our students. The focus that a committed student experiences
in a private lesson, when combined with routine practice can yield excellent results and is extremely
beneficial in advancing in the martial arts. You can schedule lessons by contacting us at 989.390.0202 or
info@BlitzingTiger.org. Our pricing for private lessons ranges between $15 and $25 for 45 minutes.

Our Policy

Our plan for scheduled school closings will be to move the class to the Blitzing Tiger MA Dojo. If class falls
on a Holiday, we will make an effort to reschedule the class for another time at the Dojo. If it is a snow day,
class will be cancelled but you can call or email us to see if we are having class at the Dojo if the student is
still wanting to train. We also plan to hold classes at the Dojo during the summer break when the school is closed.
We will provide more information at that time.

All sparring gear should be purchased through Blitzing Tiger MA. We want to be sure you are purchasing gear
that is acceptable for sparring at our school and can actually be used at tournaments. We also get a
discount from Century that we can offer.
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